
Letter of Consent for Temporary Deferment 

of Child Support Payments 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I, [Your Name], am writing to formally consent to the temporary deferment of child support 

payments in accordance with our previous discussions. This deferment is intended to assist 

during this time of [briefly explain reason, e.g., financial hardship, unemployment, etc.]. 

We both agree that the child support payments of $[amount] will be deferred starting from [start 

date] and will resume on [resumption date]. During this period, we will continue to co-parent and 

ensure that [Child's Name]'s needs are being met. 

Should circumstances change, we will communicate as necessary and make adjustments 

accordingly. I appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Signature] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


